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CRS has been keeping us and our bank clients very busy over the last few months. The first reporting deadline of 30 June 2017 (which
was effectively extended to 31 July 2017 in both Guernsey and Jersey) has passed. But that does not mean that it is over – there are a
lot of lessons that can be learned from the first round of reporting, due diligence procedures are ongoing, reporting is annual and new
business needs to be brought within the regime.

Some of the issues Guernsey and Jersey reporting financial institutions (including banks) have had to deal with include:

CRS is a complex area. Because it is new and Guernsey and Jersey are early adopters, there is little guidance and no examples of
how certain aspects will be treated by the tax authorities and the courts. On the plus side, we can use our experience to improve
systems and procedures for next year and to become leaders in this field, ahead of jurisdictions who will not be reporting until 2018 or
after.

Banks should, over the next few months, examine their CRS policies and procedures, identifying what went well for the 2017 reporting
and what did not, and to make any necessary changes.

For example banks should consider the following:
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Hopefully over the next twelve months banks will feel better equipped to deal with the 2018 reporting, having gone through it once. Also
there may well be further guidance issued by the Guernsey and Jersey authorities and/or the OECD on the most common issues which
have arisen.


